
December 13, 2004 
 
 
John Brennan, Director of Research 
The Appraisal Foundation 
1029 Vermount Avenue NW 
Washington,DC 20005 
 
Included with this letter is documentation concerning the difficulty I have experienced in the 
renewal of my license. The USPAP attempts to develop professional standards and integrity is 
failing miserably in my case. I have met all the requirements since the inception of licensing in 
1990, both on [DELETION] and Florida. Having appraised all types of real estate with values 
in the millions for over thirty five years, there is little continuing education offers me. I have 
currently met the intent of the law, as a matter of fact I completed 94 hours of continuing 
education in less than a year. Needless to say it has cost me over a thousand dollars. Yet the 
Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation refuses to credit me for the 
renewal. In my opinion they are interpreting the law erroneously forcing me to take 30 more 
hours at a considerable expense in loss of work time. 
 
Please note the letter of December 13, 2004 which they apply to me. The IDECC certified 
course does not apply, as I am not going to Florida, that is transferring from one State to 
another. I have held the Certified General REA license simultaneous in both states for ten 
years. To force me to take excessive continuing education I am sure is not the intent of the 
Appraisal Foundation. 
 
If you review the documents and can understand what I have experienced, you will see my 
feelings about this matter. I hope the Foundation can do something about this situation. I do not 
have an overabundance of confidence in the Florida determination of the intent of the Appraisal 
Foundation. Hopefully I am wrong. 
 
Thanks for your consideration, 

[DELETION] [DELETION] 

[DELETION] 
APPRAISER/CONSULTANT 

Certified General Real Estate Appraiser 
[DELETION] 
[DELETION] 

[DELETION] 



 My NEW ADDRESS is [DELETION] 
 
 
My telephone numbers remain the same i.e. Voice [DELETION] 
 FAX [DELETION] 


